
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	Town	Offices	

6:30	pm	
4/4/17	

	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	6:40.	
	
Karen	said	that	village	designation	should	be	submitted	by	the	Dept.	of	Housing	and	
Community	Development	at	their	June	meeting.		Richard	Amore	will	come	on	May	2	
to	a	meeting	at	the	Town	Hall	at	6:30.	Richard	offered	to	make	a	brochure	for	the	
meeting.	
	
Dara	will	also	give	an	update	on	the	village	sidewalk	project.	
	
Cookies	and	lemonade	will	be	provided	by	KH.		
	
Michelle	Braun	wants	to	come	to	a	meeting	of	the	PC,	Lake	Champlain	Sea	grant.	
April	18.	
CVRPC	applied	on	our	behalf	for	a	Phase	2	geomorphic	assessment	of	lower	Mad	
River	and	preparation	of	a	river	corridor	plan	in	Moretown,	Vermont.		
	
Parking	lot	is	a	community	park	and	ride	and	Cheryl	got	some	money	for	drainage	
for	parking	lot.		
	
Rube	made	a	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	March	21.	Dara	seconded	the	
motion,	which	was	adopted	unanimously.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
April	4,	2017	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	


